
                
 

 

Hello Families and Friends of Birchmount Park:   

Happy Friday!  

PLEASE FIND BELOW SOME INFORMATION OF INTEREST: 
 
Important Information/Reminders 
 
Student Drop off and Pick Up 
 
We have noticed more parents using the East Parking Lot for Student Drop Off and Pick Up 
Thank You! For parents who may have missed this announcement in the last newsletter, 
please see below. 

 Out of concern for student safety, we are asking all parents and guardians to enter the 
school from our entrance nearest Variety Village and drop off and pick up students at 
our East Parking Lot Entrance/Exit.  This will minimize the number of students walking 
in the driveway at the front of the school where our busses travel to drop off and pick-
up students. 
 

 Report Card distribution will be completed electronically on Friday November 19th, 
2021. 
 

 Friday November 19th is a PA Day! Classes will not be held for students, as Staff will be 
engaging in professional learning.   

 

 
Students with Academic Goals (S.W.A.G.)  
 
On Mondays and Wednesdays after school we have an after-school homework 
"HEEELP" and tutoring program in the library. This is a perfect opportunity for your child 
to get some extra academic support. 
 
 

 

Student Success Information from Mr. Pargassingh  

Birchmount Park Collegiate Institute
3663 Danforth Avenue, Scarborough, Ontario M1N 2G2 

Tel: (416) 396-6704  Fax: (416) 396-6759 
E-Mail Address Birchmount@tdsb.on.ca
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